December 12, 2001

Dear Fellow Graduate:


I’m writing to you because I need you to join me in a very important cause.  Our clients put their futures in our hands every day.  Whether it is in the courtroom during a criminal trial, a personal injury case, medical malpractice, real estate law, or corporate law, the fate and well-being of individuals rests on our shoulders and our training as legal professionals.  It’s an awesome responsibility.


We have another responsibility, to insure the future success of Seton Hall Law School. Whether you were a day or evening student, you had the opportunity to benefit from everything Seton Hall Law School offered… dedicated faculty, the Law Review, student organizations, clerkships, etc.  You understood that preparation is the key to becoming a successful attorney… And for many of us, but for Seton Hall Law School, we would be unable to pursue the practice of law.  


It is our turn to join the many alumni who have already helped Seton Hall Law School. One of the ways this can happen is increased alumni participation in the annual fund.  Last year, we increased (alumni) annual giving from ten to fourteen percent.  While that is indeed a good start, I challenge you to help make the Law School’s ambitious goal of 30% alumni participation by the 50th anniversary celebration of the Law School in 2004 a reality.  Every gift, whether it is $25 or $25,000 counts.  Together, we will increase the value of the diplomas that hang on our walls, the Seton Hall Law reputation, and even influence the size of the gifts from corporations and foundations based upon our own alumni participation rate.  

This year I had the great pleasure of speaking at new student orientation.  I got a chance to meet the students and many of the newer members of the faculty.  Let me tell you, Seton Hall has come a long way.  Now is the time for us to take it one step further.  Our generous contributions and support to the Law Annual Fund will help create and shape the future of Seton Hall Law School.


Our gifts will be dedicated strictly to projects that improve the quality of education at the Law School and help us continue to attract and retain the brightest and most talented students and faculty.  Help Seton Hall University School of Law to be all that it can be.  Join me and send in your gift today.









Sincerely
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Michael Critchley ’72









Annual Fund Chairperson

P.S.  Please use the enclosed envelope to send in your gift today.  
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